
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
'8/15/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07945-2025' 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 10:15 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: TECO electricity rates 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 8:58 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: TECO electricity rates 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20240026 C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: largo candor <largo33602@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 11:57 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO electricity rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

PSC, 

The continuous TECO rate hikes are untenable. Florida residents are being financially crushed by the perpetual price 
increases. The PSC needs to intervene. The rates are increasing exponentially and much faster than the rate of inflation. 

I am contacting legislators regarding this matter and the Office of Public Counsel. In a State as hot as Florida residential 
climate control is a safety and health consideration. 

Please work to lower these rates. 

Respectfully, 
Michael Desch 
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